
From: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr>
To: videobdv <videobdv@easynet.fr>
Date: Wednesday, February 21, 2001 10:47 AM
Subject: Re: bdv /ART VIEW NOUVELLE ADRESSE NEW

Dear Stéphanie, the end of October is great, and you would also get a chanced to 
see the biennial. I am holding my breath too for manifesta too, I hope you will do 
it, and it may also turn into a research trip?
I applied for a translator (french to turkish), this should no problem.
Warm regards,

PLEASE NOTE NEW TELEPHONE  NUMBERS
TEL: 90.212.293.2361
FAX: 90.212.293.3071

THE PROVIDER OF MY P.O. BOX IS GOING BUST, PLEASE USE THE ADDRESS BELOW
Vasif Kortun
Hakim Tahsin Sok. 10/1
Emirgan, Istanbul TURKEY


